
 
 
 
Appointments to the Boards of Victoria’s Water Corporations 
 
Have you considered being on a Victorian water corporation board? 
 
The Victorian Government is committed to community engagement and increasing diversity in water 
sector leadership. This will encourage new ideas and ensure we best reflect our diverse 
communities. 
 
With the terms of 89 existing water corporation directors, including seven chairpersons, expiring on 
30 September 2017, the Minister for Water, the Hon Lisa Neville MP, is inviting expressions of 
interest in these positions. 
 
If you have experience in one or more of the following disciplines, you should consider contributing 
your skills on a water corporation board: 

• financial and commercial management 
• community engagement 
• land and water management 
• climate change 
• strategy and business management 
• infrastructure and project management 
• corporate governance 

 
Applicants are required to apply online via the Get on Board website – getonboard.vic.gov.au 
(search under vacancies).  Here you will find further information regarding the recruitment process, 
the roles and information on the Victorian water sector. 
 
Applicants with further enquiries or those with difficulties in accessing the documents should 
contact the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning Customer Service Centre on 136 
186. 
 
Applications open on Monday, 6 March 2017 and close Monday, 3 April 2017. 
 
 

http://vacancies.publicboards.vic.gov.au/

